
Tracey Gillett III From: Katrine O'Flaherty 
Sent: Thursday, 5 May 2016 12:08 PM 
To: DPE PSVC Hunter Mailbox 
Subject: FW: Site Compatability Certificate Application - Lot 1012 Mount Vincent Road - East 

Maitland 

From: Peta Barber [mailto:PetaB@acmlandmark.com.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 5 May 2016 12:03 PM 
To: Katrine O'Flaherty 
Subject: RE: Site Compatability Certificate Application - Lot 1012 Mount Vincent Road - East Maitland 

Dear Katrine, 

Further to our meeting of Wednesday 4th May my client has determined to withdraw the application on the above site 

I would welcome the refund of fees available and associated documentation. I would also welcome a copy of any 
correspondence from Maitland City Council by way of letters or emails in regard to the subject site. 

Should you have any questions please contact me. 

Regards 

gYarkLeek, 

LAND DEVELOPMENT CONSULTANTS 
ACM Landmark Pty Ltd - ABN 56 269 517 527 
Suite 3, 5 Edward Street, PO Box 627 CESSNOCK NSW 2325 
Ph: (02) 4991 7171 - Fax: (02) 4991 7272 
Email: adminacmlandmark .com.au  - Web: www.acmlandmark.com.au 

LANDMARK 

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain information that is confidential or subject to legal 
privilege. If you receive this email and you are not the addressee (or responsible for delivery of the email to the addressee), please note that any copying, distribution or 
use of this email is prohibited and as such, please disregard the contents of the email, delete the email and notify the sender immediately. Any contents of this email 
prepared by ACM Landmark are protected by the Laws of Copyright and cannot be used without the express and written permission of ACM Landmark. 

ACM Landmark advises that this email and any attached files should be scanned to detect viruses and accepts no liability for loss or damage (whether caused by 
negligence or not) resulting from the use of any attached files. 
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